

CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF AUCKLAND

Bishop's Office – Te Taumata o te Pihopa Katorika

Pompallier Diocesan Centre, 30 New Street, Saint Marys Bay, Auckland 1011 Private Bag 47904, Ponsonby, Auckland 1144 Telephone +64-9-360 3002

Email: <u>bishop-secretary@cda.org.nz</u> Website: <u>www.aucklandcatholic.org.nz</u>

15 August 2019

Dear Friends of Life,

As Patron of Family Life International's Saint John Paul II Centre for Life, I encourage you to urgently read this magazine on the issue of abortion and then write and post to Parliament *OR* enter your submission on the website (all details of which are clearly indicated in the magazine).

There is a great sense of urgency as the submissions must be received by the Abortion Legislation Committee before midnight on 19 September, Feast of Our Lady of La Salette.

TIME IS OF THE ESSENCE... please act now.

Yours sincerely in Christ

Patrick Dunn
Bishop of Auckland

+ Patrick Dum